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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

Plant and Soil Science’s Noureddine Abidi awarded prestigious Fulbright Grant
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A nationally-known researcher in cotton fiber science has received a Fulbright Grant from the Council for International Exchange of Scholars. Noureddine Abidi, an associate professor with the Department of Plant and Soil Science, will spend five months at Belgium’s Ghent University focusing on teaching and research. “I’m looking forward to this opportunity,” he said.  more ». 
 
AG COUNCIL 360

Agricultural Council: Taylor Kirk named February ‘Aggie of the Month’
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Name: Taylor Kirk; Major: Animal Science; Classification: Senior; Organization: Alpha Zeta; Hometown: Crosbyton; Month: February 2015  more »
GLOBAL VIEW
On The Map: CASNR unveils new imbedded Google map database
CASNR has a global footprint with more than 80 international projects in 42 countries. See our new imbedded map database here. The updated web section includes featured international news and CASNR’s study abroad opportunities.

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships and much more. It’s good business. 
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success. Click here, Make a Gift
UPCOMING 

TTU Spring Commencement
       May 16, 2015
First Summer Term - Class
       June 1, 2015

Second Summer Term - Class
       July 7, 2015

 Summer Commencement
        August 8, 2015


	

	
	Convocation is a way to recognize the achievements in teaching, research and service of the faculty, said CASNR Dean Michael Galyean. Among the award winners this year were Matt Baker with the Department of Agricultural Education and Communications, and the Department of Natural Resources Management’s Blake Grisham and veteran Reynaldo Patino. The faculty members were recognized at a special ceremony in April in Tech’s Red Raider Ballroom.  more »
Faculty, top students highlight CASNR Honors Banquet at Texas Tech’s ICC
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Students, staff and faculty from across CASNR were honored in April at its Honors Banquet at the International Cultural Center. Sponsored by the Ag Council, the event featured a variety of honors. Recipients of outstanding student departmental awards were Tayler Green (AAEC); Kelli Neuman (AEC); Brittany Blum (AFS); Landon Bell (LA); Dallas Drazan (NRM) and Jessica Lefors (PSS).  more »
CASNR faculty, staff recognized for years of service at Tech’s Red Raider Ballroom
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Texas Tech recognized 36 outstanding CASNR faculty and staff members in April with recognition of their length of service to the university community. The awards ceremony was held in the recently renovated Red Raider Ballroom. Among the veterans recognized were Cynthia McKenney, 30 years (PSS); Carlos Villalobos, 25 years (NRM); and John Billing, 25 years (LA). more »
In Profile: PSS’s Person takes hands-on approach to undergraduate research
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Getting her hands dirty observing soil samples in distant lands is not unfamiliar to Taylor Person, a Texas Tech undergraduate research assistant. A senior plant and soil science major, she’s already been on two major research trips; one to Europe and the other to Alaska. The research was conducted in collaboration with David Weindorf, Tech’s BL Allen Endowed Chair of Pedology.  more »
Twelve CASNR laboratories spotlighted in latest Texas Tech EH&S Safety Survey
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Recently 62 CASNR laboratories were surveyed by Tech’s Environmental Health and Safety Department. Twelve CASNR labs came back with outstanding results. “To have 12 labs surveyed with no findings and the other 50 labs to have minor outages on the day of inspection that shows the dedication to safety among those working in the particular labs,” said CASNR Safety Coordinator Amy Parks.  more »
GALLERY; Walls, archway steel go up on new Bayer Plant Science Building
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The startling transformation of CASNR’s new Bayer Plant Science Building continued in April as construction workers began putting in place the building’s outer walls, particularly on the second floor. Meantime, throughout the month workers could be seen raising the steel ribs that will one day form shaded walkways on two sides of the structure.  more »
NRM, National Ranching Heritage Center host inaugural ‘Quailapalooza’
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Children six- to 12-years-old had a hands-on opportunity to see how scientists study quail during the inaugural ‘Quailapalooza’ in April at Tech’s National Ranching Heritage Center. “For many ranchers, the northern bobwhite quail is a treasured rangeland inhabitant,” said NRM’s Brad Dabbert. “Unfortunately, bobwhite populations are declining throughout their historic range in Texas.” more »
International Year of Soils; Recognition of soil as an essential natural resource
[image: image11.jpg]w;

ﬁb-




Soil researchers have a PSA for the wider, non-soil researching world: soil is not the same as dirt. Dirt is simply soil that has been misplaced from its natural setting, like the stuff tracked into your house and makes a mess. Another difference between soil and dirt is the fact that lowly dirt does not have an entire year dedicated to the celebration of and education for it, as designated by the United Nations.  more »
Environmental excellence award goes to Texas Alliance for Water Conservation
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The Texas Alliance for Water Conservation, a research project made up of producers, industries, universities, and government agencies, has received a Texas Commission on Environmental Quality ‘Texas Environmental Excellence Award.’ The recognition, which in this case was presented in the agriculture category, is part of an effort to bring attention to innovative and projects.  more »
Arbor Day Celebration; CASNR students mark deep-rooted holiday tradition
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CASNR marked its annual celebration of sustainability and community in April, with its annual Arbor Day event. It’s a great opportunity for Red Raiders understand the importance of service, while building a sense of community, said CASNR Dean Michael Galyean. Block and Bridle; Collegiate FFA; Pre-Vet Society; and the Student American Society of Landscape Architects participated.  more »
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